
 

  
Traffic & Parking. 

These are two elements of a continuing problem and as long ago as 2004, a Parish Action Plan was 
published which highlighted this with an action to pursue the introduction of a 20mph limit through 
the village and develop a speed management plan. It is obvious that these plans came to nothing. 
The NDP not only considers future planning issues but also considers the quality of life for the 
future. A major issue affecting the quality of life in the village is the inconsiderate behaviour of 
some drivers. Education seems to have little effect and it therefore means that physical measures 
will need to be taken. 
Any proposals to introduce measures which relate to traffic or the highway infrastructure would 
have to be approved by the Highways Department and it goes without saying that the funding of 
any approved work will create a further restriction to their introduction. 
The following slides, most of them presented at the public meeting held on Wednesday 15th March 
highlight some of the issues and suggest some of the solutions. 

In the initial NDP consultation, this topic figured highly in the concerns of those who responded. 

A presentation to a public meeting on Wednesday 15th March 2017. 



 



 



 



 

  



 

 



 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

  



 

 



 



 



 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

  



 

 



 

  



 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 



 



 



 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 



 

 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 



 

  



 


